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May 27, 2019

Dear supporters of the Gabriola Community Health Centre,

As you probably know, the Gabriola Health Care Foundation (GHCF) is a non-profit society and a
registered charity that owns, maintains and administers the Gabriola Community Health Centre
on behalf of all the residents of Gabriola.

It is important that the Foundation can demonstrate strong community support as it works with
the Health Authorities and other partners to bring better health care to the residents of the
Island. Thus, the GHCF Board would like to significantly increase the registered membership in
the Foundation and would encourage all those who support the Health Centre to join GHCF by
going to its web site at www.ghcf.ca and clicking on the “Become a GHCF Member” button or
by completing the membership form overleaf and sending it to GHCF.

The BC Societies Act provides that all societies should maintain a register of their members.
After 2019 only those who have registered will be members of the society so please register as
soon as you can. As well, please consider encouraging your family and friends to show their
support by joining the Gabriola Health Care Foundation.

Please note that being a member of GHCF has no bearing on whether you might or might not
be able to access any services provided in the Gabriola Community Health Centre.

There are no costs or fees to join or to remain a member. Your support will simply help to bring
better health care for us all!

Thank you,

o

Chuck Connor, President
Gabriola Health Care Foundation
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